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GREATER LOWELL TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL 


SITE VISIT TO PEABODY HIGH SCHOOL 


May 17. 2017-11:30 A.M. 

As part of the Superintendent Search Process, members of the Greater Lowell 
Technical School Committee visited Peabody High School on May 17, 2017 in an 
attempt to learn more about finalist Joseph Mastrocola. 

Site Visit Attendees: 	 Fred Bahou, Raymond Boutin, Kempton Giggey, Curtis 
LeMay, Paul Morin, George Tatseos and Recording 
Secretary Cheryl Gosselin 

The agenda was as follows: 

11:30 am-12:00 pm Principal, Assistant Principal & Former Vocational Director 
12:00 pm -1:00 pm Tour of Building & Vocational Programs 
1:00 pm -1:30 pm School Committee 
1 :30 pm -2:00 pm Community Members 
2:00 pm -2:30 pm Staff & Administrators 

The site visit ended at 2:40 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

I I, A .• !t;l;ss�L 
Recording Secretary 


